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Kensington Conservation Commission 
October 14 2014 
Members present: Sydnee Goddard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes 
Call to Order 7:40 pm 
 
1.   September  minutes approved.  
 
2.  Eagle Scout Project – Trail marking at Meeting House Hill.  The Commission received 
complaints that the trail has been over marked with excessive blazes and words written on trees.   
Joan will go to the site to check the markings on trails and the Commission will discuss a 
resolution to this issue.  
 
3.  The Commission reviewed the Letter of Understanding drafted by the South East Land Trust 
and the proposal for the Conceptual Plan drafted by Doucet Survey for the proposed Bodwell 
Conservation property.   The Commission voted to accept the Letter of Understanding which 
includes each party to pay $2,278.67 for the conceptual plan and appraisal.  Funds to be 
expended from the existing Conservation fund for this purpose.   Syd to attend a Selectmens 
meeting to update the Selectmen on the status of this project.  
 
 
4.  The Commission discussed 2015 budget.   Budget request increased due to increase in the 
annual dues to the New Hampshire Association of Conservation Association.   
 
 New Hampshire Association of Conservation Commission Annual dues $270.00 
 Exeter River Local Advisory Committee  $150.00 
 Southeast Land Trust $100.00 
 
 Total for 2015 budget request $520.00 
 
5.   The Commission reviewed the 2014 Monitoring / Stewardship report for the Kimball 
property from the Rockingham County Conservation District. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:05 p.m. 
 

 


